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I am a resident of Portland and I am writing to voice my support for a 
traffic-separated, multi-use path from Portland to Auburn. This trail would encourage 
outdoor recreation and commuting, contributing to the health of our communities and 
allowing decreased car traffic and carbon emissions. One of the biggest barriers to 
getting outdoors and travel on foot or bike can be the perceived lack of safe, car-free 
space. This project would help fix this issue in one of the most densely populated 
areas of Maine. Please vote “ought to pass". 
Thank you for your time and consideration.


